
 

 

 

Notice of Board Members Attending 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that a 

quorum of members of the Governing Board of the Mingus Union High School 

District #4 will be attending thee ASBA Summer Institute Conference at Little 

America in Flagstaff, AZ.  at different times from June 5th -June 7th, 2025. 

 

 

Date:   June 5th – June 7th, 2025 

 

Time:   8:00 a.m. – 5:00p.m. 

 

Location:    Little America in Flagstaff, AZ 86001 

 

 

No district business or discussions amongst Board Members is 

anticipated.   


